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It gives me immense pleasure and pride to invite you all in IAESCON 2018 and to 
present you all with this new edition of our society’s IAES Journal. We have put genuine 
efforts to collect high quality manuscripts covering wide areas of Endocrine Surgery. I 
hope soon our journal gets indexed and the submission rates go higher up along with 
the readability.  

The Editorial team including Dr Amit Agarwal, Dr R Manivannan and Dr Pooja Ramakant 
have worked very hard to get this new edition in a good shape and have formatted it 
very well. 

I thank and congratulate all the Authors and Co- Authors who have submitted their 
manuscripts in this journal and helped us in getting it realised in IAESCON 2018 in 
Thirupathi. 

I acknowledge everyone’s efforts who have helped us in this journey of releasing this 
new edition of IAES Journal. 

 

Long live IAES…. 
 
 

 
Anand K. Mishra 
 

 




